
Friday, May 8, 2020

Visit our website at www.FondoQ.org Page 1

Officers: 
Tito Coleman, President 
titocoleman@gmail.com 
Janet Kerley, Vice-President 
jkerley_22041@yahoo.com 
Bill Threlkeld, Treasurer 
enmicasa@juno.com 
Minor Anderson, Secretary 
minoranderson@mac.com 

Directors: 
Mike Benson 
Lawrence Blaskopf 
Bruno Estrada 
John Evans 
Mary Ferrand 
Brendan Fields 
Christina Houtz 
Rik Laird 
Michael McCabe 
Kathy Padilla 
Dave Padilla 
David Smith

Board of Directors

Emeritus Board 

Rik Laird

Save The Date
Fondo Quisqueya will hold its annual meeting 
via Zoom on June 27th at 4:00 PM EDT. 

There’s opportunity in every challenge.  Typi-
cally our annual meeting has been a picnic in 
the DC area that was attended by few people 
outside of the area.  Our hope is that with 
Zoom you’ll be able to join us no matter 
where you are. 

We’ll have an update on FQ’s activities and a 
live update from the Peace Corps in the 
Dominican Republic by Interim Director, 
Jennifer McGowan. 

So, in the spirit of a summer picnic, get a hot-
dog and some potato salad, grab a Presidente 
and join us. 

Watch this space in Mid June for Zoom details.

With Peace Corp shut down worldwide this is 
a good time to write to your members of Con-
gress and tell them how important Peace 
Corps has been to your life and urge them to 
support the full and rapid reinstatement of 
Peace Corps programs.

Good Time to Write Congress

Want to make a contribution? 
Make checks payable to Fondo 
Quisqueya and mail to PO Box 

6628, Falls Church, VA 
22040-6628 

or 
Go to our website at www.fon-

doQ.org for PayPal or credit 
card. 

Do you have a new address?  
You can either mail it to us at 
the above address or email us 

at 
DominicanRepublicPCV@gmail.-

com
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